(On your letterhead)

July 7, 2014

 

To: The First Responders of ***** County

 

Re: September—First Responders Month

 

 

The International Federation of Chiropractors and Organizations (IFCO) and the Garden State Chiropractic Society (GSCS) have designated September to be First Responders Month to serve the First Responders of our Nation and State.

 

The program for First Responders Month, “In The Calm Before The Storm” is being sponsored by the IFCO and GSCS members across the Nation. All First Responders are eligible to receive spinal health screening services and are able to take advantage of this program by calling a participating IFCO or GSCS member in or near their community. 

 

To thank ***** County’s First Responders for their service and to help ensure their health and well-being, ************ Chiropractic Office is offering complimentary Chiropractic Spinal Health Screenings to all interested members of our community’s First Responder teams and organizations. These screenings will be conducted at our expense at our office during the month of September by appointment. 

 

As a member of the sponsoring organizations, we are proud to serve the First Responders of ***** County during this period of thanks. We will be available to the local Fire, Emergency Services, Police and Sherriff’s Departments to serve their members.

 

We have also set aside time to provide health and wellness talks and screenings to those groups interested in providing an added level of support to their members. We will be contacting area companies over the summer to set up times for in-house events to make First Responders Month a benefit for those who serve our community in dangerous times.

 

To insure that your Company/Unit gets scheduled early, feel free to call us to arrange the programs you wish to receive.

 

In Service,

 

 

 (Doctor’s Name and contact information)

